
  ML Liquidating Trust 14050 N. 83
rd

 Ave, Ste 180           623-234-9560 (tel) 

                                                            Peoria, AZ 85381                           623-234-9575 (fax) 
 

 

27 September 2010 

 

Dear Trust Beneficiaries, 

 

     As many of you are aware, our Liquidating Trustee, Mr. Kevin O’Halloran has resigned his 

position as Liquidating Trustee of the Liquidating Trust, and Chief Executive Officer of ML 

Servicing Co., Inc. (formerly Mortgages Ltd.). Kevin’s decision to resign was based primarily 

upon a difference of opinion regarding policy and responsibilities between the Liquidating and 

the Liquidating Trust Board 

 

     Kevin has worked very hard on behalf of all Trust Beneficiaries. We value the contribution 

he has made, and appreciate his agreement to continue serving as Trustee until a successor is 

appointed. We are fully confident the transition will be seamless. 

 

     The Liquidating Trust will provide an update with regard to a replacement Trustee and 

current Trust activities in the near future, 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

THE ML LIQUIDATING TRUST 
 


